
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Camden (HACC), together with the Camden 
Redevelopment Agency, the City of Camden and Camden Community Partnership will 
be starting work to deliver a new community park. The Park will be closed until 
construction is complete. The park improvements are part of the HACC Choice 
Neighborhood Implementation Grant. 

¨ Construction of new park will start this fall and will be completed in 2024.  

¨  Please be advised: There will be Street and Sidewalk closures along Ferry Ave, Central Ave, 
S 9th Street, and Phillip Street. 

 
 

 
 

      
 
 
 

 
 

For additional questions or information, please contact: 
Mayor’s Office of Constituent Services, 856-757-7200, Mayor@ci.Camden.nj.us 

Elijah Perry Park Project 
Park Construction 

Starting 
On or About Monday, November 6, 2023 
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